
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
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Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Parish Office Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Faith Formation: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  (8:00 AM and/or 

7:00 PM - see schedule) 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or on the website. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 

 

11264 Route 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

September 13, 2025 – September 21, 2025 

 

   Sat.      9/13  4:30 PM  Terrence Carlin 

      (Nancy Haupt) 

   Sun.     9/14   9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Mon.    9/15  8:00 AM  Vocations to the Priesthood 

      and Religious Life 

   Tues.    9/16  No Mass 

   Wed.    9/17  No Mass 

   Thurs.  9/18  8:00 AM  Chris DeGeorge 

      (Eric and Jennifer Suroviec) 

   Fri.       9/19  8:00 AM  Sylvia Ploss 

      (Family) 

   Sat.      9/20  4:30 PM  Dianne D’Annibale 

      (Husband and Family) 

   Sun.     9/21   9:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Sanctuary Candle burns this week 

In Loving Memory of Dianne D’Annibale 

From her Husband and Family 

 

God did not send his son into the world to condemn it. 
The cross is not a symbol of judgment —                    

the cross is what mercy looks like when it is lived out. 
How will we bring the cross into our lives this week? 
How will we live the mercy which has saved us? ©LPi 

GIFT CARDS are available year round before and after 
Mass through the SCRIP program! Our parish earns funds 
through your purchases. Thank you to Annie, Cindy and 
Dee who have volunteered to take over the program from 
Diana, who took it over when Howard Johnson was no 
longer able to do it. Thank you also to those who started 
this program here at All Saints Parish and all who help  
with it!                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
 

You can also sign up for online ordering of  e-Gift Cards!  
Go to Raiseright.com and select “join a program.”  
You will be asked for an enrollment code. Enter  
5DEAAC4E1294L and select register. Fill in the required 
information. You can then keep the purchased cards right 
on your phone to use at the stores and restaurants! 

The Word Among Us—Catholic Mass Readings  
and Daily Meditations All Saints Parish has copies of 
“The Word Among Us” for September of 2025. They are 
available in the gathering space. 

FROM BISHOP PERSICO 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
 

I am writing to thank you for your generous support of   
Catholic education in the past. I also ask you to continue  
your generosity during the weekend September 20-21 when 
we will conduct the Catholic Education Collection in our 
diocese. This annual special collection supports lifelong   
education and faith formation opportunities for everyone 
throughout our entire diocese. We have many reasons to be 
proud of the faith formation occurring at all levels - from  
parish religious education to Catholic schools, from          
baptismal instruction to adult faith formation and OCIA.   
We are teaching the truths of the Catholic faith and forming 
disciples. Half of the funds raised from this collection   
remain in your parish to support local education and 
faith formation programs. The other half supports diocesan 
faith formation initiatives, tuition assistance for Catholic 
school students and educator leadership development.        
A small portion also supports The Catholic University of 
America. Please generously support this collection. Your gift 
to the Catholic Education Collection renews the very heart of 
the Church as we strive to carry out our mission to teach the 
Christian faith to each new generation. 
   
Be assured of my prayers for you and your family.  
With every best wish, I remain,  
Sincerely yours in Christ,  
 

The Most Reverend Lawrence T. Persico, JCL  
Bishop of Erie  

The Diocese of Erie is presenting an information session 
on Parish Care and Concern on Thursday, September 
18th at St. Mark Catholic Center at Noon. A light lunch 
will be served. Deacon Tom is going. Is there anyone who 
would like to join him? Register online TODAY—see the 
flyer on our bulletin board or talk to Deacon Tom. 



THE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS  SEPTEMBER 14, 2025 

 

All Saints Parish 
Faith Formation Leader 
Maria Burkley 
(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
Email:  
mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 

FAITH FORMATION SCHEDULE 
Sunday, Sept. 14, 10:00 AM for Gr. Pre/K-5 
Wednesday, Sept. 17,  6:00 PM EDGE  
Wednesday, Sept. 17, 6:00 PM PURPOSE  
Sunday, Sept. 21, 10:00 AM for Gr. Pre/K-5 
Wednesday, Sept. 24, 6:00 PM EDGE  
Wednesday, Sept. 24, 6:00 PM PURPOSE  
Wednesday, Sept. 24, 6:00 PM Small Group 

 
EDGE & PURPOSE FAMILIES: 
For the month of September, we 
will follow the original schedule.  
Edge and Purpose will meet on 9/17 
at 6 PM.  Edge, Purpose, and Small 

Group will meet on 9/24 at 6 PM, and then EDGE will 
meet on Sunday, September 28 in the evening from 6-7:30. 
 

Beginning in October, Purpose will meet on Sundays after 
mass until 11:30 and Edge will meet on Sunday evenings 
from 6-7:30.  A new calendar is posted on the Parish   
Website, Faith Formation bulletin board and will also be 
emailed to families. 
********************************************* 
On September 21, Pre/K-5th grade and  
on September 24, 6th grade and up will 
receive the Diocesan Safety In-service 
presentation. If you would like  
information on the topic or if you would 
like your child excluded from the presentation, please   
contact Maria via email (mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org) 
  
Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments-
 Diocesan Child Protection Policies: The Diocese of Erie, 
is committed to protecting minors who are entrusted to our 
care. The Diocese has policies and procedures in place to 
address the national problem of child abuse, to aid in the 
prevention of abuse and to develop and maintain safe     
environments. All those who minister to minors are 
screened, trained, and agree to a Code of Conduct.           
To read the Policy that includes the Code of Conduct, go to 
https://www.eriercd.org/childprotection/policies-1.html  
For more information, contact the diocesan Office for the 
Protection of Children and Youth at 814-824-1195. 
 
A Family Perspective 
Despite all our time-saving gadgets, we still have less    
leisure and family time. To address this, we created the 
Myth of Quality Time. Don’t be fooled: Quality Time is 
Quantity Time. Jesus counsels us today that we "cannot 
serve two masters" and expect to be happy. Dedicate time 
to your family. No one in their final hours regretted not 
spending more time at work.  

Congratulations and Blessings to  
 

Cain Gabriel Dylewski 
 

 Son of Brent and Lorraine (Cranston) Dylewski 
And Grandson of Bill and Lisa Dylewski 
Who was Baptized at All Saints Parish  

on September 13th, 2025 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday 9/14       9:00 AM Mass 

   Sunday 9/14     10:00 AM Faith Formation Gr. Pre/K—5 

   Tues. & Wed. 9/16-17   No Morning Mass 

   Tuesday 9/16      5:45 PM Ladies Society Meeting 

   Wednesday 9/17    Noon-Secular Franciscan Meeting 

   Wednesday 9/17     6 PM Edge and Purpose classes 

   Thursday 9/18      1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

   Saturday 9/20         4:30 PM Mass  

   Saturday 9/20       5:30 Doors open for BINGO  

    First game 6:15 PM 

ALL SAINTS BINGO—NEXT    
SATURDAY—SEPTEMBER 20th—
Doors open at 5:30 PM: first game 
starts at 6:15. Cost for Bingo is $25 for a 
12-card bingo paper or $20 for a 6-card   
bingo paper. Special bingo papers are  
$1 each.  

Great cash prizes! Coverall Jackpot is $600 if you bingo in 
52 or less numbers! Food is available to purchase. Must be 
18 to attend. Share it on Facebook, invite your friends!  
 

Thank you to our amazing parishioners who helped with 
BINGO at the Waterford Fair! Margaret, Lisa D., Lisa C., 
Debbie, Darlene, Kara, Tom, Pam, Annie, Lorraine, Diane, 
Dee, Diana, Matt, Kim, Don and Lia! Calculations are still 
taking place between All Saints, The Kiwanis of Fort 
LeBoeuf, and the Stancliff Ladies Auxiliary who will all  
benefit from this joint effort. A report will be coming soon. 

The backpacks along with all students and teachers were 
blessed in August and everyone is now back in school! 

On Sunday the 21st, we will be hosting a Synod, or listening     
session, for all interested parishioners following the 9:00 am 
Mass.  We hope you can take an hour out of your schedule to 
take part in some important discussions. 
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1010 Rt. 19N • P.O. Box 360
Waterford, PA16441

(814) 796-2666 
www.humesforcars.com

163 East 10th Street
Erie, Pennsylvania 16501

MARTY KERR
(814) 453-4488

So we fix our eyes not on what is 
seen, but on what is unseen, since 

what is seen is temporary, 
but what is unseen is eternal.

	 Corinthians 4:18
In memory of Robbie Heard (1988-2009)

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Steve Brookshire

sbrookshire@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2493

Roofing  • Siding
Gutters

Gutter Guards
Exterior Cleaning

Residential & Commercial
Financing Available

724-605-4024
libertyroofingpros.com

RUSSELL C. SCHMIDT 
& SON

FUNERAL HOME, INC.
Dennis D. Schmidt-President, Supervisor

Pre-Arrangements Available
5000 Wattsburg Road, 

Erie, Pennsylvania 16504
(814) 824-5000

www.SchmidtFuneralHomeErie.com


